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ATTENTION ATTENTION ATTENTION ATTENTION

The September meeting will take place at All Saints Episcopal
Church, 252 Grand Ave., Saugatuck. Easy access, plenty of
parking and NO steps. We will meet at 7:30 P.M. on September
14, 1988. Refreshments will be served.

I know you will enjoy the program that has been planned. First

we will be taken on tour of this historic church and then we
will view films of the Presbyterian Camp, circa 1930-1940's.
The films were taken by Dottie Langhorst's uncle and are a
real treat.

Our First Annual Picnic in August was held in the rain; but this
did not deter the more than thirty members and guests who attended.
Delicious food, wonderful company and a hot croquet match all
contributed to a fun evening. Thanks to the Langhorst's -

our hosts.

The October meeting on the 12th will feature Mr. John Paul,

Allegan County Historian. Mark your calendar and reserve the date.
The membership drive will also begin in October - bring a

guest to enjoy the program and join the Society.

Looking toward the future - The Society is again planning to
participate in the Saugatuck Christmas Parade. We hope to be
able to use the old fire truck again. Plans are in the making;
we'll keep you posted.

The Constitution Revision Committee has met and written a rough

draft of the revisions to the Constitution and By-Laws. Revisions
will be completed and ready for membership voting in October. The
Committee members are Del Langhorst, Terry Tatsch and Bob Johnson.

SEE YOU ON SEPTEMBER 12TH AT ALL SAINTS CHURCH



